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The spring outdoor Rotary House League 
season is coming to a close in the next few 
weeks. As in previous years, teams will be 

assigned a country and will compete in a 
round-robin "World Cup" style tournament. 
We are excited to announce that Tim 
Hortons will once again provide doughnuts 
for all participants on the final night, June 
27th.  

BOARD MESSAGE
The KESA board is current ly busy running 
another busy house season along with 
our outdoor rep/development teams. We 
are also planning for our major home 
tournament, The Kootenay Rovers 
Classic  which will run this year June 
21-23rd.   

We cont inue to have 2 vacancies on our 
board that we are looking to fill. If you are 
interested please contact us or come to 
one of our board meetings to check it  out. 
Volunteers are how we are able to 
provide soccer in our area for all levels of 
youth and adults.  Please contact us if you 
have any quest ions.

 info@kootenayeastsoccer.com

The Board

ROTARY HOUSE LEAGUE

WHITECAPS NEWS

 

The Whitecaps program  completed 
another successful year and is in summer 
hiatus. Look for summer camp 
announcements and information 
regarding next year coming soon,

 

Any inquiries  please contact Will at  
wferia@whitecaps.ca

   

Rep/Development

KESAs Rep and Development teams have 
been on a winning streak, achieving 
outstanding results in Invermere and 
Airdrie over the past few weekends. For a 
detailed list of results and a gallery of 
photos, please visit our Facebook page. 

KESA extends enthusiastic congratulations 
to all our teams advancing to the BC 
Provincials this July! Best of luck to our U14 
Girls, U16 Girls, U18 Girls, and U17 Boys. 
Both boys and girls will be competing from 
July 4-7 in Kamloops. We're proud of your 
hard work and dedication, and we know 
you'll represent us well!



KESA TO HOST SUMMER 
CAMP Tournament  Pictures

This summer, KESA is hosting a 
soccer camp for younger players 
(U4 - U8). The camp will be held at 
Moir Park, July 29-Aug 1st. This 
camp is being presented by the 
U17 boys and girls teams that are 
headed to Rome next year, and is a 
major fundraiser to help them on 
their journey to Rome to participate 
in the Surf Cup. Please help spread 
the work about this camp to any 
friends or family that you think may 
be interested. Visit our website for 
more info and to register.

Players headed to Rome are also 
running a year long bottle drive to 
help them on their way. They are 
also hosting a BINGO this Thursday 
night, upstairs in the Curling Rink 
Lounge.

 



June 20 - BINGO fundraiser - 

7-9, upstairs Curling Rink

June 22/23  - Kootenay Rovers 

Classic

  

July 4-7  

Provincial 

B-Cup in Kamloops for both 

boys and girls 

July 29- Aug 1st   KESA Youth 

Soccer Camp 

For more information, follow us on Facebook and Instagram or visit   our 
website  Kootenay East Youth Soccer Association

HOUSE Program  Sponsors

UPCOMING EVENTS

New  Daw n Place (indoor  f aci l i t y) Sponsors

OUR SPONSORS

KESA would not be the soccer club it is today 
without the generous donations of the many 
different companies and organizations that 

continue to support KESA. 

THANK YOU!
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